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15 January 2013 
Dawlet B. Hannoudi, Ph.D 
HII-GMBH-Industrieanlagen 
BAU-UND Beratung 
Postfach 12 60 
D-65797 Bad Soden/TS 
GERMANY 
Reference: F-2013 -00501 

Dear Dr. Hannoudi: 

This is a final response to your 3 January 2013 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on 3 January 
2013, for information or records on whether you [sic] or your [sic] company appears 
on any “blacklist” of the US government. 

The CIA is not the repository for records of other government agencies. The 
infonnation you seek would fall under the auspices of the Department of the Treasury and 
Department of State. Please be aware that the CIA is not authorized to release records 
originated by other government agencies. Therefore, you should submit your FOIA 
request to the following addresses: 

Department of the Treasury 
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20220 
Ms. Sheryl L. Walter 

Director 
Office of Information Programs and Services 

A/GIS/IPS 
Department of State, SA-2 

Washington, DC 20522-8100 
Sincerely, 

Michele Meeks 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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Noted: Department of Treasury: Office of Foreign Assets Control-Sanction Program & 
Information. 
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